
Dear all, 

 

I hope you are well.   

 

Following Prime Minister Boris Johnson’s announcement yesterday, we are reviewing the 
impacts for the Met. As restrictions and regulations change so does the role of the police.  

There is currently no change to the COVID19 legislation so operationally our policing 
approach remains the same at present. Officers will be on their usual patrols, talking to 
people, engaging and explaining the current guidance and encouraging people to go home. 

We will be looking at the revised government guidance in detail over the coming days. When 
changes to the legislation are made we will then issue updated information on any impacts 
this will have for policing and for our ways of working.  

By staying indoors as much as possible, we are all protecting the NHS and saving lives. 

 

Kindest regards 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
  

 

A MESSAGE FROM BCU COMMANDER, CHIEF 
SUPERINTENDENT HELEN HARPER 

Helen 

BCU Commander Central West BCU and Royal Parks 


